Dr. Catherine Dille
20 Leighton Rd.
London NW5 2QE

Patrick Marfleet 25 Aug. 2016
Planning and Development

Borough of Camden

Judd St. WX1H 9]E

Dear Mr Marfleet,

We have just lately learned of a proposed development for no. 29 Leighton Road,
NWS5 (PA 2016/4487/P). As far as we can interpret the rather opaque plans (no
measurements, no artist’s drawings), this looks like a plan to add an extra storey
on a house in our conservation area that is totally out of character with those
surrounding it (or anywhere in the near vicinityk

We strongly encourage that this aspect of the proposed plan in particular be
rejected and hope that the subsequent planning process will ensure that this
house should be modestly developed with a degree of sensitivity toward an area
which represents an early period of Kentish Town's urban development.

Sincerely,

Dr.C.Dille and ] P. Wagner



